
 

  

 

Winterbourne Junior 

Girls’ School 

Year  4 Newsletter 

Week ending Friday 11th September 2020 

 

 

The girls have settled well this week. They look really smart and have made a 

very good start on their Year 4 journey. Please continue to support them this 

year by ensuring that homework is done on time and that they have a full PE 

kit in school.  

 

 

Spellings: Week 2 

Times Tables 

Reading: three entries per week. 

As a school we are going to celebrate Roald Dahl’s Day on 

Monday 14th September 2020.  

Children can come to school dressed as a character from 

Roald Dahl ‘s book, they could wear yellow clothes or  

they could wear their school uniform back to front. 

Please bring £1 which will be donated to Roald Dahl’s 

charity. 

 

 

Winterbourne Expects. 

Wednesday 16th September @5pm via  

Zoom. The Zoom Code will be sent to you 

prior to the meeting. 

 Key information given for the school 

year. We look forward to seeing you! 

Our class text is: 

The Iron Man by Ted Hughes. 

Our Topic is: 

What happens inside us? 

Value of the Month: 

Award Winners this week: 

4.1 Mehek & Maria 

4.2  Mariela & Mayokun 

4.3 Zania & Christiana 


